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Keeping Healthy and safe 

Handwashing: Children are asked to wash their hands when they come to 
school and regularly throughout the schools day. 

Water bottles: Children may bring a water bottle to school. They will take it 
home to be washed and refilled daily. 

Learning 

This half term we are learning all about changes in the season from summer to 
autumn  and how the park changes over time.  We will be continuing our 
phonics in preparation for the phonics screening in summer term.  In English 
we will be writing scary stories and writing a letter.   

We will have PE on a Wednesday and a Thursday.  Children can bring in their 
own PE kits and PE shoes. These will be put in a named bag on their pegs.  

Reading books                                                                                                               
Your child will bring home 3 books each week.  They will have 2 phonics based 
books to read and 1 book for you to share at home with your child.  Your 
child’s book will be changed once a week after they have read with you.  
Please read with your child every night and make a note in your child’s reading 
record. 

Homework                                                                                                                  
Your child will be given spellings to learn at home every Monday and will be 
tested on these the following week. Please practice these at home with your 
child. 

How you can help                                                                                                           
Please bring a named water bottle and coat every day to school. Please label 
all items of clothing, including your child’s uniform and PE kit. 

Message from the staff 

Welcome to Year. I hope everybody has had a 
great first week back. My name is Miss Meynell 
and I will be your teacher this year. Also working 
in our class is Miss Lawrence and we have Miss 
Williams with us until the end of this term. We 
will be learning lots of new and exciting things 
together this year and we look forward to 
watching you grow and learn! 


